
Announcement to Postpone Caregiver Recognition Day 

To all the amazing family caregivers in our community: 

We want to let you know that we are postponing the annual Caregivers Matter… Conejo Cares Caregiver Recognition 
Event. 

Your health and safety are our main concerns, and it light of the coronavirus/COVID-19 spread in our state, we have 
decided to postpone the event until we can be sure it is safe to gather in this way.  

We are monitoring Ventura County Public Health to stay on top of important information and procedures. They have 
asked all agencies to create a plan to prepare for “social distancing” to prevent the spread of any diseases. Out of an 
abundance of caution, we have decided to postpone this event to ensure that we are not putting any of you at risk. 

The new date is Friday, May 8​th​ from 9:30am – 2:30pm.  THIS EVENT HAS BEEN POSTPONED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE

If you are unable to attend this date, please let us know by calling 805-497-0189. 

For more information on the disease and how you can protect your family visit the following sites: 

● California Department of Public Health website​:
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/Immunization/nCOV2019.aspx

● CDC website: ​https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html

Our planning committee aims to provide this annual event to honor and thank you for all your do for your loved one. 
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